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From: Mike Cardarelli <mgcjr63@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 9:19 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee; Rep. Bennett, David A.; Rep. Casimiro, Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, 

Arthur J.; Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. 
Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.; Rep. Roberts, Sherry

Subject: I strongly urge you to vote NO on H.7373
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Flag Status: Completed

As a fellow resident of Rhode Island, I strongly urge you to vote NO on H.7373, the mandatory storage bill. 
 
This bill would only tip the scales toward home invaders when mere seconds are paramount. This is a dangerous bill for 
citizens who only seek to defend themselves against a criminal attack. Firearms safety is a matter of personal 
responsibility as everyone has different circumstances. This one-size-fits-all overreach is an intrusion into a person’s 
home and will do nothing to improve public safety.    
 
Again, I ask that you please vote "no" on H.7373. 
 
Thank you for all that you do for our state.  
 
Michael Cardarelli 
Cranston RI 02910  
 


